
Report of the Parents Teachers Association Meetings  

2022-2023 (Even Semester) 

PTA Report (21.01.2023)  

(For the Parents of I UG and I PG Students) 

The Parent-Teachers Association Meeting for the parents of I UG and I PG students 

was held on 21st January 2023 in the college auditorium. 

The meeting started with the prayer song. Dr. Saleth Mary Vetri Selvi, Assistant 

Professor of Commerce welcomed the august gathering followed by the honouring of the chief 

guest Dr. Rev. Fr. John Suresh Counsellor cum Consultant by our Principal Rev. Dr. Sr. A.S.J. 

Lucia Rose. The PTA minutes was read by Dr. P. Selva Mary, Assistant Professor of Tamil. 

Then, our chief guest addressed the parents and discussed the necessary steps to be 

followed for leading the peaceful life in the future. The parents enthusiastically interacted and 

clarified their doubts. Finally, the vote of thanks was given by Dr. Muthu Mahalakshmi, Assistant 

Professor of Economics and the meeting came to an end with the College Anthem.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


